
M.I.S.C.A. - 2006 Clinic 
September 15th, 2006 

Executive Board Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:57PM on Friday September 15th. 
 
Members in attendance: 
Mike Rado  Butch Briggs  Bob Crosby  Rick Edwards 
Greg Phill  Jim Lawrence Cory Bergen  Brad Hutenga 
Chuck Olson  Denny Hill  Mike O'Connor Dave Zulkiewski 
Mike Greuber Liz Hill   Dennis Neat  Brent Pohlonski 
  
 
 
Clinic Wrap-Up 

• Greg Phill:Possible speakers for next year, topics for 2007 clinic, give speakers 
extra time (1 hour), cut down lunch time. 

• Topics for next year:  
• Continue with coaches networking (Liz Hills session) 
• Phil Emory - Motivating kids 
• Dr. Goldberg - Mental Training 
• Jack Baharle (Georgia), David Marsh (Auburn), David Salo (USC) 
• Non-training based topics: team management, working with kids, dealing 

with parents, etc... 
• Representative from MISCA to talk about "Coaching 101", season 

planning, putting it all together 
• Break out sessions for zones 
• MHSAA mandatory rules meeting. Make MISCA clinic the only meeting. 

• Greg Phill and Jim Lawrence would like to get assistance with the clinic, 
speakers, and the program. 

• Need to be proactive and get program information done earlier.  
• Past president and president elect will take the responsibilities of putting together 

the program. 
 

Website 
• Scott Hedges and Chad Crosby will be looking into having online MISCA 

registration.  
• Zone reports - short and to the point, league winners, award winners. 

• Create a template for Zone VP's (Butch Briggs) 
 

Scholarships 
• Executive board will determine the total scholarships at the January board 

meeting 
 

 
MISCA Meet 



• No Discussion 
 

NISCA Representatives 
• Executive board will determine total funding for 2 reps to attend the NISCA clinic 

at the January board meeting. 
• Discussion about whether the NISCA mailing has been received by coaches. 
 

Membership & Dues 
• Executive board did not receive complaints about increase in dues. 
• Those coaches that apply at the MISCA meets will be charged an additional $15. 
• 86 preregistered members, 29 registrations at the door.  
• Bad email addresses, emails getting returned, how do we correct this? 
 

Outstanding Service Award 
• Damon brought up Howard Comstock 
• Jack Johnson (Greg Phill and Rick Edwards were sure that he has received the 

award) 
• Ray Martin - swim official 
• No list for past outstanding service award winners 
• Executive board members need to investigate possible nominees. 
 

Additonal Discussion 
• Top Times List: who is compiling it? Mike Rado will email Bob Klapthor about his 

role in compiling the list.  
 

Mike Rado adjourned the meeting at 7:15PM 
 

 


